
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
In History this half term we are looking at our 
family and how things have changed. 
In our first lesson we are going to be 
sequencing photos of ourselves. 
 
Could you please email y1@heatonparkbury.com with 3 photos of 
your child (as a baby, as a toddler and now). These photos will be 
printed off and stuck in their History books. Please put your child’s 
name on the email. 
 
Please email them by Monday 11th September 
 
The Year 1 email address will not be regularly monitored. Please 
continue to use the contact email address as normal for queries or 
notices. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Heys and Miss Hughes.  


